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Freedom of Information  
Bsmhft.foioffice@nhs.net  

29th March 2021 

 

 

Dear XXX 

Thank you for your recent request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 

Please find our response below: 

 

FOI336 Response  

 

Request: 

Under the Freedom of Information Act would you please inform me who supplied you with my 

land line telephone number as I have not provided this number to you.  

 

Response  

The Trust is unable to fulfil your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 

2000. 

This is because the requested information is in relation to your personal information which is 

held within your clinical record, and under the Data Protection Act 2018 such requests are 

required to be completed as a subject access request. 

 

The Trust has therefore redirected your request to the Trust’s Care Records Team who will be 

able to assist you further. 

 

If you would like more information from the Care Records Team about how long it will take to 

complete your request please contact them via email: bsmhft.informationrequests@nhs.net or 

you can write to them at the following address: 

 

Information Requests 

Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health Foundation NHS Trust 

Unit 1, B1 

50 Summer Hill Road  

Birmingham 

B1 3RB  
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Kind Regards, 

FOI Team  
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